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The Mobility



Satisfaction with:

The hosting
arrangements 

Satisfied
57.8%

Very Satisfied
31.6%

Neutral
5.3%

Satisfaction with:

The agenda 

Satisfied
56.6%

Very Satisfied
28%

Neutral
10.3%

Satisfaction with:

The study visits

Satisfied
52.6%

Very Satisfied
26.3%

Neutral
15.8%

Unsatisfied
5.3%

Satisfaction with:

The mobility in
general

Satisfied
52.7%

Very Satisfied
36.8%

Neutral
10.5%



The Trainings



Strongly Agree
59.5%

Agree
24.3%

Neutral
16.2%

Disagree
0%

KAHOOT

The training was clear
and informative

EDPUZZLE

The training was clear
and informative

VIDEOANT

The training was clear
and informative

MENTIMETER

The training was clear
and informative

Strongly Agree
52.6%

Agree
31.6%

Neutral
10.5%

Disagree
5.3%

Strongly Agree
41.1%

Agree
35.3%

Neutral
23.6%

Disagree
0%

Strongly Agree
52.6%

Agree
26.3%

Neutral
15.8%

Disagree
5.3%



Strongly Agree
52.6%

Agree
31.6%

Neutral
15.8%

Disagree
0% PADLET

The training was clear
and informative

ESTORY

The training was clear
and informative

Strongly Agree
37.9%

Agree
36%

Neutral
15.4%

Disagree
10.3%



The presentation about
the e-Flip model was
clear and informative 

The workshop about the
e-Flip model was clear
and informative

Strongly Agree
63.2%

Agree
26.3%

Neutral
10.5%

Strongly Agree
63.2%

Agree
26.3%

Neutral
10.5%

The exemplary lesson
plans presented were
clear and informative. 

Strongly Agree
78.9%

Agree
21.1%

Neutral
0%



Very useful, especially
the one about Padlet
It will allow me to
improve my teaching
skills

Although I already use
educative tools, it has
given me new
knowledge and input
to develop my lesson
more creatively

I think it would be
useful to focus the
training more on the
lesson plan: receive
more examples also
from the trainers and
do more group work
to develop lesson plan
examples

I've learnt many
interesting tools that I
will definitely use.. 

Comments and suggestions


